
 
 
 

YEAR 2, 3 AND 4 (Rooms 8, 22 and 23) BIKE EDUCATION LESSONS 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Through the hard work of the YourMove team and P&C Sustainability Committee, Albany Primary 
School has been able to secure funding through a YourMove connecting schools grant to deliver 
bike education for all students from Pre-Primary to Year 6 in 2025. 
 
Year 2, 3 and 4 students from Rooms 8, 22 and 23 will be engaging in bike education on the dates 
and times indicated below.  
 

 Friday 9/5  
(Week 2) 

Friday 16/5  
(Week 3) 

Friday 23/5  
(Week 4) 

Friday 6/6  
(Week 6) 

Room 8 – Mr Gatward  9.50am to 
10.50am 
 

9.50am to 
10.50am 
 

9.50am to 
10.50am 
 

9.50am to 
10.50am 
 

Room 23 – Ms 
Williamson 
 

11.10am to 
12.10pm 
 

11.10am to 
12.10pm 
 

11.10am to 
12.10pm 
 

11.10am to 
12.10pm 
 

Room 22 – Mr 
Goldsmith 
 

12.10pm to 
1.10pm 
 

12.10pm to 
1.10pm 
 

12.10pm to 
1.10pm 
 

12.10pm to 
1.10pm 
 

 
We ask that students please bring their bikes in good working order as well 
as a helmet to school on these days to be able to participate fully in the 
sessions. For more information on bikes including performing a bike check, 
selecting a suitable bike, storing a bike properly, setting seat height and 
types of bike brakes, please view the AusBike Parent Information Booklet 
linked in this QR code.  
 
Please be aware that students may be asked if another child without a bike can borrow their bike 
for use in these sessions. We understand that bikes can be quite expensive, so parents are 
encouraged to have a chat with their child about whether this is something they are happy to do 
or not. Please also feel free to contact Mr Paul Carron via email at 
paul.carron@education.wa.edu.au if you are not keen to engage in bike sharing. 
 
Parent helpers are welcome to these sessions. If you would like to help, or if you have any 
questions or concerns about these sessions, please contact Mr Paul Carron at the email address 
listed above. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mr Paul Carron  
Physical Education Teacher and Bike Ed Instructor 
 

mailto:paul.carron@education.wa.edu.au

